Minutes of the NPNA Annual meeting held on June 8, 2014
at Northgate Park Stone Picnic Shelter
Attending: 
Board Members (quorum 4): Debra Hawkins, Melissa Harrell, Carol Henderson, Ian Pond, Dan Singer 

Residents: Cheryl Shiflett, Mike Shiflett, Adam Shiflett, Brendan and Taryn Beachler, Mollie Moses and Steve Humphrey, Fred Parham, Jeanine Tregay, Nancy Sowa, Nancy Kneepken, Mary Ann Chap, Nancy Rizzo, Chelsea Clifford, Mary Ann Gepsor

Approximately 65 people were in attendance.   
Board members and officers were duly elected as follows:
Ian Pond- President

Debra Hawkins- Vice President

Dan Singer- Treasurer

Carol Henderson- Secretary

Melissa Harrell- Board Member

Alice Kolacinski- Board Member

Terry Kolacinski- Board Member

****The President’s Award was given to Alice Kolacinski in recognition of her service to NPNA and the community at large, e.g. Porch and Civitan Club.****
A total of $210.00 was collected during the picnic.

$177.00 memberships (15)
$ 6.00 tree fund
$ 27.00 t-shirts (2)
-------
$210.00 Total
Thanks to Deb for soliciting the wonderful door prizes from Northgate Mall (movie theater passes, Marble Slab Creamery) Pelican’s Snoballs and the Museum of Life and Science. 

This year’s picnic included a piñata for the kids, door prizes, children’s games (provided by Rosina Orr), a music jam and great food provided by NPNA and neighbors.  

